
 

 

 

Notice of the Annual General Meeting 2025 of Bury VCFA 

Dear Member, 

This is to advise you of the upcoming Annual General Meeting of the members of Bury 

VCFA. The details of this meeting are as follows:  

Date: Wednesday 19th November 2025 

Time: 5.00 – 6.30pm 

Place: Minden Suite, Fusiliers Museum, Moss Street, Bury BL9 0DF 

 

Attached are: 

• the Agenda for this meeting  

• draft Minutes of the last annual general meeting (November 2024) 

• draft Annual Report & Accounts (2024-25) 

At the meeting, members will have the opportunity to learn about Bury VCFA operations 

and finances, our work over the last 12 months, and hear about our exciting plans for the 

coming year. 

In line with the current rules in our governing document, all current Trustees are eligible to 

continue and are putting themselves forward for re-election. 

Annual Report and Accounts 

Our Annual Report & Accounts for 2024/25 are attached with this notice and will be 

published on our website. 

Voting arrangements 

Although we welcome anyone who wishes to attend and observe our AGM, only nominated 

representatives of full member organisations will be able to vote. The nominated 

representative will be given a piece of coloured card if voting in-person. 

If you cannot attend the AGM in person, you can nominate a representative to vote on your 

behalf. Please notify us of your nominated representative by Friday 14th November 2025.  

Kind regards 

Helen Tomlinson, Chief Officer, Bury VCFA 


